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IPUEBUC SERVICE Engineering Office:
Companyof New Hampahn e 1671 Worcester Road

" Framingham Massachusetts 01701

(617) - 872 8100

August 10, 1982

SBN-306
T. F. B 4.2.7

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Of fice of Inspection and Enforcement
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Attention: Richard W. Starostecki, Director
Division of Resident and Project Inspection

References: (a) Construction Permits CPPR-135 and CPFR-136, Docket
Nos. 50-443 and 50-444

(b) USUFC Letter, dated July 8,1982, " Combined Inspection
Nos. 50-443/82-04 and 50-444/82-04," R. V. Starostecki to
W. C. Tallman

(c) PSNH Letter, dated July 19, 1962, " Response to
Inspection Nos. 50-443/82-04 and 50-444/82-04",
W. P. Johnson to R. W. Starostecki

(d) USNRC Letter, dated July 28,1982, " Combined Inspection
50-443/82-04 and 50-444/82-04," R. W. Starostecki to
W. C. Tallman

Subject: Supplemental Response to Inspection Nos. 50-443/82-04 and
50-444/82-04

Dear Sir:

We wish to report that the following corrective action is being taken in
addition to that reported to you in Reference (c) and discussed in

Reference (d):

1. UE6C has been directed to expand their existing system regarding the
distribution of controlled documents to assure that manufacturers
instructions / manuals are forwarded to at least the prime installation
contractor.

2. Site contractors have been instructed to review the appropriate
instruction manuals to extract pertinent information, and to incorporate
such information into their own installation / inspection instructions.

3. The electrical installation contractor will re-inspect, on a sample
basis, those items previously installed for which there is no auditable
evidence that the applicable requirements from manufacturer's
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instructions / manuals had been followed. YAEC will perform surveillance
*

on this re-inspection. The inspection results will be reviewed by the
installation contractor and YAEC to determine the necessity for
additional rework / inspection.

It is expected that the above-listed actions will be completed by September 1,
'

1982.

j Very truly yours,

YANK E ATOMIC ELECTRIC COMPANY

)
J. DeVincentis
Project Manager
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